
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

July 10, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Beth Gomez who is battling an inoperable brain tumor, is now on  
hospice. Pray for peace and good days. (Rosie Perez) 

• Prayer of thanksgiving. Thank you Lord for the providence you have 
bestowed on this country! May we return to God’s precepts and live   
2 Chronicle 7:14. 

• Greg Goodin—For my family and the church and the world. We need 
God more than ever. 

• Quinn Britt—Thanksgiving for my ongoing recovery and for the  
complete healing of the nerve damage in my arms and the wound, so  
I can return to full time work. 

• Praise God! I have had an interview and just waiting/hoping I get a 
new and better job. (James Chambers) 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Family Retreat Save the Date 

September 30—October 2    

HEB Camps have changed their rules  and this 

will be our last  one. If you would like to  help 

plan this retreat,                    

contact Cathy Spain     

at 210-618-3872                

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 

The Women's Ministry is sponsoring a back-to-school 
supply drive to be distributed through the food bank 
and for the Mexican orphanage. During the July sales 
pick up crayons, glue, scissors, spiral notebooks, wide-
ruled notebook paper, colored pencils, or drawstring              

backpacks.. (However, we don’t need any pencils!) Not only are you helping parents &             
students, you’re helping teachers. Baskets are in the foyers for collection. Thank you. 

Foster Program Needs: 

Children sized hangers—See Nancy O. for more 

What are the most important teachings of our faith as                   

followers of Jesus? In times of transition—and always—it is 

vitally important to keep focused on what Jesus and the 

apostles emphasized. This Sunday we will consider the 

theme that Jesus emphasized constantly in his preaching and 

teaching. Join us as we consider what it means to have God’s 

kingdom within us--and why we sometimes don’t like it. 



“Adopt a Project” at NorthWest 

Have you seen the “Adopt a Highway” signs alone many roads? Many                  
companies, groups and even individuals “adopt” a section of a highway              
to help eliminate trash in an assigned section of a highway. 

Here at NorthWest we have a number of areas or projects that                              
periodically need attention. Have you ever seen something in the church 
building or our grounds that needs attention and said, “Someone should fix 
that.”? Maybe that “someone” could be you. We are initiating an “Adopt a 
Project” which allows families, groups, and/or individuals to ‘adopt a                  
project’ and help with things needed to maintain and improve our facilities. 
A family, group or individual can select a specific project and perform the 
needed tasks on a periodic 

For more details or information, contact John or Deloris Flint. If you would 
like to help in some way, contact Terri or Twila in the church office. 

If you’d like to contact Rob McRay, 
his email address is: 
 rob@teamimp.com 

 

DATABASE UPDATE 

We will be moving to a new database 
soon. We don’t have details about 
online giving as of today, however, 
watch for more information will be 

coming soon. 

 

Common Grounds will be 

here for the month of July  

TRUNK OR TREAT 

It’s time to start planning for Trunk or Treat.   

If you’re interested in helping, 

contact Briana Tressel at                  

wingobriana@yahoo.com or 

843.998.2802 


